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Specialty: Pain Management  

Dr. Hamby completed medical school at Oregon Health Sciences University in 1985. He 
completed his medical internship at Naval Hospital Oakland, in Oakland, California. 
After serving 3 years as a general medical officer in the United States Navy, he returned 
to Oregon where he worked for seven years as the medical director for Willamette Falls 
Immediate Care and Occupational Health. He subsequently practiced occupational 
medicine with Columbia Occupational Health Associates, Legacy Occupational 
Medicine and Cascade Occupational Health Associates. In 2003, he began a practice 
specializing in pain management, with Progressive Rehabilitation Associates, in 
Eugene/Springfield and Portland. He has been a member of the NWOMC staff since 
January, 2005. 
 


